
 
 

CAMDEN COUNCIL 
Media Release 
 
29 July 2015 

 
IMPROVEMENTS TO OPEN SPACE MAINTENANCE 

 
Residents can soon expect to see improvements in the maintenance and presentation of open spaces 

across the Camden LGA. 

 

CounciI recently allocated an additional funding in the 2015/16 Operational Plan (Budget) towards open 

space maintenance and presentation to increase the frequency of mowing across our LGA. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said residents will very soon be able to enjoy the improvements 

following tenders being awarded for mowing of open spaces in a number of suburbs. 

 

“Council is focused on the things that matter to our community and the maintenance of our open spaces is 

something that our community has advised us is a high priority to them,” 

 

“It is essential that Council ensures adequate resources to maintain our open spaces to a high standard. In 

the Budget, Council has allocated additional resources to its Open Spaces team to be able to service our 

growing community.”  

 

“Council has set quality targets across all open spaces to ensure a regular and reliable mowing service. The 

service standard for parkland mowing has been increased from four weeks to three weeks, which is a 

fantastic step forward.” Cr Symkowiak said. 

 

The tender applies to the mowing maintenance of existing and future acquisitions of public open space in the 

suburbs of Mount Annan, Currans Hill, Narellan Vale, Spring Farm, Harrington Park and Oran Park. 
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